
UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

COMPA Industries, Inc
ATTN: Daniel Jensenlopez
1314 Madeira Dr SE
Albuquerque, NM 87108

SUBJECT: CLOSEOUT OF CONTRACT NO. NRC-04-93-055

Dear Mr. Jensenlopez:

We have reviewed the subject contract file document and have determined that all actions have
been completed.

Total payments in the amount of $ 472816.54 have been accomplished. All obligations have
been met. Final invoice has been received in the amount of $ 5,056.05 dated 9/18/08.

Based on the information stated above, the contract is officially closed out.
Should you have any questions, please contact Daniel App, Contract Specialist on (301) 492-
3606.

Sincerely,

-- harleneMcCubbin, Contracting Officer
Contract Management Branch
Division of Contracts
Office of Administration
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